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Woodworkers’ Club Meeting
February 21,  2024

The Woodworkers’ Shop, East Manito Rd., Pekin 

Peoria Area Woodworkers

Meeting notes: President John Keen called the meeting to order this 
month.

We have information from our treasurer, Norm, this month so I 
will start with it.
The CEFCU statement for March 9, 2024 is as follows:
$1114.15 in savings
$351.32 in checking. 
The check for $190.00 for the sandwiches was not cashed at the 
time of the March 9, 2024 statement, but it was cashed on 
March 11. The new checking balance is now $161.32 which 
agrees with Club check book.

I hope you all received a copy of Norm’s statement of the costs 
of the 40th  anniversary party.  A brief summary of the expenses 
is total cost of the food was $ 230.39. Several people brought 
food, thank you all again.

The three people that won $35.00 gift cards were: 
John Keen
John Goodenough
Dave Lawson

It was a great party, and I think a good time was had by all.
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Vic McDonald

John Freimuth

Peoria Area Woodworkers

Vic brought in this lighted 

Nativity scene
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Picture size
2.65 H 3.5 W

Norm Bartlet

John brought in a 
hillbilly picture 
frame.  The frame is 
just a slice of a 
hollow log.

Picturesize
2.65 H  3.5 W

Norm made this scroll 
saw Resurrection 
scene.  Norm also 
brought in several 
copies of the plans.
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Carl Miller

Peoria Area Woodworkers

Carl brought in several 

bandsaw boxes, this 

guitar box is one of 

them

Bill made several tree 

ornaments. This ornament 

was hand carved, others 

were scroll saw cut outs

Bill Fretzking
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Carl Miller

This is another of 

Carl’s bandsaw boxes
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Steve Miller

Peoria Area Woodworkers

Steve made this Maple 

and Walnut back hoe.  

He also made a pine 

version for his grandson 

to use in the sand box

Bill made this bandsaw 

box for last month’s 

meeting and somehow it 

didn’t make it in the last 

month’s newsletter.

Bill Wiese
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John Freimuth

In addition to the 
hillbilly picture frame 
John also made this 
medallion.
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Club Contact Information

President – John Keen – 309-348-3950  - pawpresident1@gmail.com

Vice President –  Carl Miller –309-868-0554 - wicami@live.com

Secretary-Newsletter – Dan Withrow – 815-715-0681 – danwithrow@aol.com

Treasurer – Norm Bartlett – 309-697-4341 – linnorm12@juno.com

Librarian - Khaled Mohammad -309-868-6399 – Khaled@me.com

Refreshments – Brian Berchtold – 309-453-8593 - bdberchtold@gmail.com

Web Master – Khaled Mohammad -309-868-6399 – Khaled@me.com 

          Les Linton – 309-202-0971 – llinton68@lintonswoodshop.com

                         

Peoria Area Woodworkers

Peoria Area Woodworkers

Join the club.  Meeting on the third Wednesday 
of the month here at the Woodworkers Shop!
6:30 Sharp.  Make new friends and share your 
experiences.
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